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AZSFWC received a donation of 4 rifles from Midway USA, which were placed in a 

public raffled in 2013. The funds received from the License Plate Grant fund were used 

to promote this raffle and a total of $9640 was raised from the raffle of the rifles.  

Midway USA required 50% of those funds, or $4820, be returned to them for youth 

shooting activities.  Midway distributed those funds equally between the following four 

youth shooting programs: 

• Sandra Day O’Connor HS 
• Williams Bird Busters 
• Huachuca Hot Shots 
• Tucson Shooting Stars 

 
The remaining $4820 remains in restricted funds until an appropriate use is determined 

by the AZSFWC Board. 

 

 


